
Have your say on new 

laws to protect children 

and young people

Public consultation is open on proposed 
changes to the Children and Young People 
Act 2008.

These changes aim to strengthen families 
and keep children and young people safe 
and connected.

Anyone with responsibilities under this Act 
will be impacted by these changes.

The ACT Government wants to ensure the 
changes will deliver their intended outcomes 
and understand what impacted groups will 
need to successfully implement them.

If you work with vulnerable families, children 
or young people, we encourage you to have 
your say.

Consultation closes on 14 November 2023. 
Join the conversation at:

yoursayconversations.act.gov.au/changing-cyp-
act-2008-stage-2
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